
Sayers, Margery

From: Olsen, Trish

Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 9:55 AM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CR-49-2015

Dear Howard County Council -

This email is in support of the appointment of Susan Garbertothe Howard County Planning Board.

Susan is an active advocate in the Southeastern region of the County. As a member of the North Laurel

Senior Council, she keeps the North Laurel 50+ members and staff abreast of the issues of importance to their

community and beyond.

She champions the North Laurel Community Center partners in their work especially the health and wellness programs
of the

North Laurel 50+ Center. Susan has spearheaded the campaign for an indoor pool at NLCC and gently encouraged

advocacy in others in this campaign.

Susan's approach and attentiveness is always professional, considerate and fair.

These attributes and her community advocacy experience would make her a fine member of the Planning Board.

Thank you for your consideration -

Tmha Otsen
Trisha Olsen, Director

North Laurel 50+ Center

410-313-0389

tolsen@howardcountvmd.gov


